
Parish Episcopal School is competing in their fourth consecutive year at the 
NASA Rover Challenge. We are excited to be back with many veterans and 
a few newcomers as well. With the changes in the game design from 
previous years, we have reluctantly but wholeheartedly had to innovate 
ourselves from the previous games, and in doing so we have evolved 
further than before. We have a better game than ever this year, and we 
eagerly await our chance to show it off. 
 
The eyes of all of the lower classmen, and even the upper schoolers, are 
turned to Rover every year when the livestream goes out during 
competition. This year we aim to impress more than ever with innovations 
and additions galore. With new members and new challenges, we can’t 
wait to see what we’ll do. We hope the rest of the school feels the same. 


